VILLAGE OF De La VISTA NORTH (DLVN) MEETING
April 27, 2022
This meeting was started at 6:38 by President Don Easterbrooks.
A prayer was offered by Thomas King.
Next the Pledge of Allegiance.
Mike Tommaney gave the treasurers report.

VP Jan Ool gave review of the membership dinner as a big success. She updated us on the
upcoming events:

May will be Sue Heller showing and teaching line dancing.
June will be a presentation about Lost Pets.

July, the social committee is considering a Pool Party and BBQ possibly. There may be a vote. It
would have to be in Mulberry on a Sunday.

Don welcomed new neighbors. He also asked us all to check our own info for correctness.
Also just a reminder that the Ladies Luncheon will be on June 7t. Please sign up soon.

The entertainment was our own neighbor Jim Burns singing and playing Guitar. He was terrific
and lots of fun.

The 50-50 raffle was shortened to have only three bigger winners.

Deb Chapman, Secretary



